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17™h July 2020
Dear Parents/Carers

The last few months have been a very challenging time for all of you. We would like to
take the time now to thank you for all of your support and congratulate you on doing a
great parenting/home teaching job in uncertain times.

It has been fantastic that we have managed to stay in touch with so many of you during
lockdown and hear how you are all doing.

As we are now approaching the end of the summer term we will not be continuing to
make phone calls home over the summer but listed below are a number of

people/agencies that you can contact should you require any help during the holidays.

« Parentline 07520 619919 - Healthy Family Teams confidential texting

service to provide parents and carers advice around feeding, child development,
parenting advice and support, emotional health and wellbeing, behaviour
difficulties and family health.

« Chat Health 07507 329952 - this is a confidential texting service for 11 to 19

year olds in Nottinghamshire Healthcare NHS Trust.
« ChildLine 0800 1111 www.childline.org.uk

« Kooth - www.kooth.com - this is an online counselling service.

« Health4teens - www.healthforteens.co.uk - this is an NHS site supporting young

people around emotional wellbeing.

« Health4kids - www.healthforkids.co.uk - this is an NHS site supporting young

children and parents.

« Notts Help Yourself - www.nottshelpyourself.org.uk - this is a site for advice,

information and local services available.
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e CAMHS crisis team - Tel 01158542299 or 01158440560 or
email CAMHSCrisisTeam@nottshc.nhs.uk

« Young Minds - www.youngmids.org.uk

We hope you all have a fantastic summer and for those of you who are staying with us,
we look forward to seeing you in September.

If you are leaving us and moving on to another school then we wish you lots of happiness
there. It has been our pleasure supporting you during your time at Hallcroft and we will

miss youl

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Cook
Head Teacher
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